
             
             
             
             
             
             
          
SBFI/23/2021-22                                                                                     21/10/2021 

To, 
President/Secretary 

Kerala State Softbaseball Association 

 

Sub : Softbaseball Asian Games 2021 – Officials Duty Letter 

 

I am very happy to inform you that Asian Softbaseball Federation council 

will be organized Softbaseball Asian Games 2021 on 23rd to 25th November 

2021 under the auspicious of International Softbaseball Federation. 

This Grant event will be organized jointly with Softbaseball Federation 

India & Nepal Softbaseball council at Softbaseball Arena Sonauli, Maharajganj 

District, Utter Pradesh, India.  

Softbaseball Federation India will be Participate in this great event with 

300 Players & 30 Officials  under Mini, Sub Junior, Junior, Youth & Senior Boys & 

Girls/ Men & women separately. Technical committee of Softbaseball 

Federation India has unanimously selected 4 officials from  Kerala State for 

successful of this wonderful events as follows: 

SL NAME F/M/G DOB AADHAAR 

1 EDWARD  P M MATHAI   P M 26/05/1979 873939024783 

2 SHINE  T R TM  RAVI 02/03/1980 408041959323 

3 SHABNA  C M MOHAMMED 

IQBAL  C M 

06/12/1984 222886725272 

4 VIPIN  P  JAYAPRATHAP 15/04/1980 808475390263 

          

               The above mentioned officials must be reported on 22 November 2021 

before 10.00 AM for Officials refreshment training program in control room with 

following documents 

1) RTPCR Negative certificate 2) Officials Original ID 3) AADHAR Card original 

4) Officials  kit  

 
Thanks & Regards  

 

Mr. Namdev Shinde  

Secretary, SBFI 
             

              


